MICROCHIP

Date: Feb 02, 2017

TUV SUD BABT FCB
Octagon House,
Segensworth Road,
Fareham,
Hampshire,

PO15 5RL

Dear Sir or Madam,

We, Microchip Technology Inc., 2355 West Chandler Blvd., Chandler
Arizona 85224-6199, USA hereby authorize Steven Hoke, TUV SUD America,
5610 W. Sligh Ave., Tampa, FL 33634, 813-284-2741 to act as our agent in all
matters relating to applications for equipment authorization, including the signing
of all documents relating to these matters.

This authorization expires on 02 Feb 2018.

Sincerely,

Steve Caldwell
Vice President

Wireless Solutions Group,
Microchip Technology Inc.
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